
THE WORDING OF AN EMAIL TO NICOLA STURGEON

Dear Nicola Sturgeon,

Good afternoon and good wishes.

Our names are Richard McFarlane and Stephen Crielly. We write with reference
to Mr. Alan Turnbull's recent opinion regarding the petition of the Scottish
Parliamentary Corporate Body, and Christ's second Affidavit of Truth.

We wish to alert you to two critically important and astonishing
articles, which were publicly released today, and are certain to have a huge
bearing on Scotland's struggle for Independence.

We urge you to familiarise yourself with the monumental significance of the
details within these two articles. We cannot stress that enough.

ARTICLE ONE - THE KING OF SCOTLAND

http://jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/king-of-scotland/

ARTICLE TWO - WHO WILL ROUSE THE SCOTS UP? THE KING OF SCOTLAND?

https://hannahmichaels.wordpress.com/2016/08/17/who-will-rouse-the-scots-up-the-king-of-
scotland/

Should you wish to discuss these details further, possibly with a view to
meeting personally Christ in His Second Coming, then please let us know via
email in the first instance.

Long Live The King, Long Live The Fighters, Forward For Scotland
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